
 Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

April 3, 2020 
     In reply refer to: 1800B3-VM 

SENT VIA EMAIL 

Cary S. Tepper, Esq. 
Tepper Law Firm, LLC 
4900 Auburn Avenue 
Suite 100 
Bethesda, MD 20814-2632 
       

In re:  WVVI-FM, Christiansted, VI (Facility ID No. 62114)  
WJKC(FM), Christiansted, VI (Facility ID No. 54468)  
WMYP(FM), Frederiksted, VI (Facility ID No. 82199)  
WVIQ(FM), Christiansted, VI (Facility ID No. 74457)  
WMNG(FM), Christiansted, VI (Facility ID No. 81515)  

Consolidated Request for Extension of Time to Respond 
to Operational Status Inquiry Dated February 18, 2020 

 
Dear Mr. Tepper, 

On March 30, 2020, we received your consolidated request on behalf of RWave, LLC, Radio 95, 
Inc., Amanda P. Friedman, JKC Communications of the Virgin Islands, Inc. and Clara Communications 
Corporation requesting an extension of time until May 1, 2020, to respond to our Operational Status 
Inquiry (OSI).  You also note that these stations are filing requests for special temporary authority (STA) 
to operate at variance from their licensed parameters.   

.  Your request is based on delays caused by the COVID-19 coronavirus (COVID-19).  This 
request is granted.  However, any requests for STA will be held in abeyance until the OSI response is 
filed and reviewed by staff. 

When you file your response(s), include a cover letter addressed to Marlene S. Dortch, Secretary, 
FCC, 445 12 St, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20554, and email the document(s) to Victoria McCauley at 
Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov.  Any questions can also be directed to Ms. McCauley. 

Sincerely, 

Albert Shuldiner 
 Chief, Audio Division 

 Media Bureau 
Sent via email to: tepperlaw@aol.com  

           Albert Shuldiner


